
European Regulation (EC no.1907/2006). 

Regulation on chemicals – REACH 

Cablenet would like to thank you for your request regarding the above regulation and the steps that we are 
taking to ensure that we fully meet any obligations we may have. 

As a supplier we have reviewed the regulations to understand our responsibilities. Including Phase 2 dated 1st 
June 2013 and Phase 3 dated 1st June 2018 

As a distributor of electronic components and cables, Cablenet imports finished products into the EU and are 

not involved in the manufacture of RAW PRODUCTS that we supply. 

We do not produce substances (Chemicals or Preparations) and electronic components are classified as 

“ARTICLES” within these regulations. We have assessed the regulations and as electronic components are 

not designed to intentionally release substances during their life cycle we have no registration responsibilities. 

We can confirm that we have contacted all our suppliers to establish that they are aware of their obligations 

under the directive and to ensure that any substances that appear on the regulations candidate list or SVHC 

list are identified and notified to us immediately. 

• Article 57 and Annex XIV. As per the latest update on 19th January 2021 there are 211
substances on the SVHC list.

• Cablenet products do not contain any of the substances, in a concentration greater than 0.1% by
weight, as described in Article 67, including Annex XIV and Annex XVII.

• As per the latest update on 8th July 2021 there are now 219 substances on the SVHC list.
• Cablenet products do not contain any of the substances, in a concentration greater than 0.1% by

weight, as described in Article 67, including Annex XIV and Annex XVII.

For and on behalf of Cablenet Trading Ltd 
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